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How can legislators try to pass statewide tax measures without allowing the voters to 

have significant notice and debate?  This should be a ballot measure, not something 

done hastily. This will impact many families negatively and get worse over time.  This 

is why people do not trust government. Why would the legislature punish 

homeowners and to what end? Oregon taxation is driving us out of this state that was 

at one time a bastion of freedom.  Shame.  


